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NUT ALLERGY/PINEAPPLE ALLERGY – IMPORTANT NOTICE  

Please remember Knockmore Primary School is a Nut/Pineapple free zone. 

Thank You. 

 
School Closures 

School will finish at 12 noon on Friday 23rd March for the Easter Holidays.  There will 

be no school dinners available that day.  School will be closed from Monday 26thMarch 

– Friday 6th April.   School will also be closed on Monday 7th May. 

 

 

Speed Limit 

The Speed Limit on entering the School one-way system is 5mph and is 

well signposted.  Please take into consideration that pupils are being 

dropped off/picked up in this area and stay within the speed limit for the 

safety of our pupils.  

 

 

 

 

To help us with planning supervision and equipment, please remember Clubs 

must be paid for before 9.30am on the day. Alternatively, if you wish to avail 

of discount all clubs must be paid by 9.30am on the first day of the week. 
 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Reminder that Breakfast Club commences at 8.00am and children are not permitted on school 

grounds until that time. 
 

 

 

Doughnut Day 

 

Doughnut Day will be held on Thursday 22nd March. There will be mouth-

watering Doughnuts, Muffins and Cookies for Sale. Any 3 for £1 and a max 

of £3 can be spent per pupil. 

There will also be a ‘Design a Doughnut’ competition leading up to the day. 

Cost is 50p per entry and a prize for each class. 

 

 

 

Healthy Break and Milk Money 

Healthy Break for April (£5) needs to be paid by Wednesday 21st March. 

 Milk money for May & June (£8.82) needs to be paid by Wednesday 18th April. 



Child Protection 

The pupils are the foundation of Knockmore and their 

protection is paramount. 

We aim to provide everyone within our school community 

the opportunity to work and learn in a safe, happy, 

secure and caring environment. 

The Designated Teacher for Child Protection is           

Mr David Cunningham and the Deputy Designated Teacher is Ms Andrea Hardwick. 

 

  

Website 

Please remember to check our website, www.knockmoreps.co.uk for up-to-date information and 

photographs.  All newsletters are available to view on the website– check regularly in case the 

paper copy doesn’t make it home, you can sign up on the homepage and these will be sent direct!  

There is a calendar of events, monthly video, general news and class ‘look at us ‘pages.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember:  
  

Tuesday 13th March              -         Chest, Heart, Stroke workshop Y5 

Wednesday 21st March         -         Healthy Break Money for April due 

Thursday 22nd March            -         Doughnut Day  

Friday 23rd March                 -        School ends 12.15 

 Monday26th March                -        School closed for Easter Holidays  

Monday 9th April                   -        School Recommences  
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